
 
Purpose Built Schools Atlanta Board of Directors Community Input Policy 

Adopted June 2020 

 

Purpose Built Schools Atlanta welcomes members of the community to attend the meetings of 

the PBSA Board of Directors, all of which are conducted pursuant to the Georgia Open Meetings 

Laws. PBSA Board meetings are primarily business meetings at which the business of the 

schools is conducted. The PBSA Board of Directors shall include a Community Input item on the 

agenda of all regularly scheduled Board meetings. Any member of the public who wishes to 

address the Board may do so during the Community Input period by signing up prior to the 

meeting (by signing the Community Input Log at the entrance of the board room, or other such 

procedure as clearly noted prior to the start of each meeting). Each person may have up to three 

minutes to address the Board at that time. The Board will take each comment under advisement 

and may assign a staff member to follow up on any issue raised, but will not respond directly to 

individual comments during this period. The Board will not entertain comments on individual 

students or employees during the Community Input period. 

 

The Board of Directors authorizes the CEO to develop administrative procedures to implement 

this policy. 

 

Legal citations: 

O.C.G.A 50-14-1 Georgia Open Meetings Act 

O.C.G.A 50-18-70 Georgia Open Records Act 


